
From: Claire Tester <Claire.Tester@highweald.org>  
Sent: 01 June 2021 10:42 
To: Chris Bartlett <chris.bartlett@westsussex.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Evergreen Farm - WSCC/004/20 
 
Dear Chris, 
 
Thanks for the email.  
 
The comments made at the end of my previous letter identify the areas that I 
think are of the most importance to ensuring that this development conserves 
and enhances the AONB.  If you have any specific questions I would be happy 
to answer them but I don’t think I can add to my previous response. 
 
Regards, 
 
Claire Tester MRTPI 
Planning Advisor, High Weald AONB Unit  
Woodland Enterprise Centre, Hastings Road, Flimwell, Sussex, TN5 7PR 
01424 723018 (voicemail only) www.highweald.org      
 
Advising on an outstanding medieval landscape; connecting people, protecting beauty, restoring soils and 
nature. 
 

 
 
Please note that I am currently working from home due to the Covid-19 situation.  Telephone calls 
will not be picked up directly but if you leave a voicemail I can access it remotely.  Otherwise 
please contact me by email or see general advice on our website at www.highweald.org/look-
after/planning.html  
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